
 
 

COMMUNIQUE 

 
REOPENING OF ROSE HILL CIVIL STATUS OFFICE 

 
 
The public is hereby informed that following the closure of the Rose Hill 

Civil Status Office on 21 July 2021, the Office will now be reopened as 

from Friday 23 July 2021. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Civil Status Division 

(Prime Minister’s Office) 

Emmanuel Anquetil Building 

PORT LOUIS 

          22 July 2021 


